

8 Rangnam Road, Kwaeng Thanon-Phayathai Rachathewi, Bangkok 10400 Thailand

28 March 2017

Dato' Low Beng Choo, Secretary General, Olympic Council of Malaysia, Wisma OCM, Jalan Hang Jebat, 50150 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia

Dear Dato' Low Beng Choo,

Polo in the SEA Games had been held in Thailand from the last 10 years ago and it was a very exciting tournament. During at that time, we played at the 2-4 goal level and Malaysia took the gold, Singapore took the silver, and finally Thailand took the Bronze.

However, it would be great if the polo in 2017 SEA Games will set to play at the 4-6 goal level, which will encourage the Asian Polo World to send their players to the SEA Games. It will be fantastic comeback, showing great determination and a winning finally then.

Moreover, we are appreciated to continuous support Polo tournament and ensure that it will be the best sporting event for Malaysians and all participating countries in Southeast Asia.

I do hope this request or preferable goal level will get into your consideration and it also will be comfortable, competitive and greatly interested to overall countries who will be involved in the 2017 SEA Games.

Should you have inquiries or require more information, please don't hesitate to let me know by return.

Sincerely yours,

Kanoksakdi Bhinsaeng

President

CC: Dato' Sri Mohamad Norza bin Zakaria, Deputy President of OCM

E-mail: tpa@kingpower.com

www.thailandpolo.or.th